
 

Droughtmaster Next Gen 
2021 Young Beef Producers’ Forum Award  

The Young Beef Producers’ Forum (YBPF) is a two-day conference held in Roma, Qld 
focused on providing educational, networking and capacity-building opportunities for those 
with an interest in the beef industry. The forum is hosted by the Future Farmers Network 
(FFN) and is Australia’s biggest annual event dedicated to youth in agriculture.  

“Managing Milestones” - the theme of the 2021 Forum – will focus on navigating through 
important periods in markets, business cycles, career progression, seasonal events, 
business development and succession.  The past two years have seen unprecedented 
events occur in all our lives, as such the committee, in conjunction with FFN and industry 
leaders, have come up with this theme to focus on how different people and businesses 
have managed the milestones in their own experiences. So, if you’re a beef producer, 
involved in a family business, or have a connection with the industry, this year’s Young Beef 
Producers Forum is for you!  

The Droughtmaster Next Gen Management Committee are excited to present an opportunity 
to support Droughtmaster members and enthusiasts to attend the 2021 YBPF! We are 
awarding up to three positions to attend the forum’s full program which includes the YBPF 
cocktail event so applicants must be over 18 (and under 25 as of 20 November 2021).  

Location:                 Roma, Queensland 

Dates:                      17-19 November 2021  

Includes:                  Full YBPF experience (Wednesday night meet & greet, Thursday full 
day forum, Thursday night cocktail event, & Friday full day forum)  

How to apply:          Complete this application form and email to the Droughtmaster 
Australia Company Secretary, Michele Galagher. 
companysecretary@droughtmaster.com.au  

Applications close: 26 September 2021 at 11.00pm (AEST) 

Recipients announced: 13 October 2021  

Applications will be selected by a panel without knowledge of the applicant’s identity.  Please 
note:  Current COVID-19 Travel Restrictions will be taken into consideration by the Selection 
Panel.  

Travel & Accommodation:  

Camping style accommodation at the Roma Showgrounds is available and can be arranged 
by the Next Gen Committee. Aside from this, accommodation and travel is to be organised 
by the award winners. 

 

Sincerely, 
The Next Gen Team  


